

## Article from:

## Taxing Times

September 2009 – Volume 5, Issue 3

## NOTE FROM THE EDITOR

All of the articles that appear in *TAXING TIMES* are peer reviewed by our Editorial Board and Section Council members. These members represent a cross-functional team of professionals from the accounting, legal and actuarial disciplines. This peer-review process is a critical ingredient in maintaining and enhancing the quality and credibility of our section newsletter.

While this newsletter strives to provide accurate and authoritative information in the content of its articles, it does not constitute tax, legal or other advice from the publisher. It is recommended that professional services be retained for such advice. The publisher assumes no responsibility with assessing or advising the reader as to tax, legal or other consequences arising from the reader's particular situation.

Citations are required and found in our published articles, and follow standard protocol. ◀

-Brian G. King

**Brian G. King, FSA, MAAA**, is a managing director, Life Actuarial Services with SMART Business Advisory and Consulting, LLC and may be reached at *bking@smartgrp.com*.